
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
CIR/011/19-20           Date: 03-09-2019 
 
Dear parents, 
 
Greetings to you! 
 
Please note that Colours Day will be celebrated on the September 06, 2019 which is a 

Friday. This year’s theme is ‘Rainbow’. As a part these students can come dressed in 

Violet/Indigo/Blue/Green/Yellow/Orange/Red  colour to reinforce the concept.  

 
We look forward to your support and cooperation. 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
S/d Principal 
Mrs. Anuradha Shivaram 
 
 


